
22nd January 2019 

 

To: Parents of pupils in Year 4 
 

Dear Parents 

 

Visit to the Theatre Royal – Nottingham Wednesday 27th February 2019 
 

On Wednesday 27th February 2019, I am planning to take the pupils in Year Four to the Theatre Royal, 

Nottingham, to watch a Horrible History show, “Terrible Tudors”, which is the topic we are currently studying. The 

shows are always entertaining to watch and educational; I have no doubt that the children will get a lot from the 

experience. The cost of the trip is £14 to cover the tickets (in the Stalls).  

The children will leave Hollygirt at approximately 9:45am to walk to the venue with myself and Mrs Bond and we 

shall return for around 1.30pm. The children should wear their normal uniform, including blazer.  

If you are happy for your child to attend this trip, please complete the following form and return by Monday 28th 

January 2019. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Miss M. Purchase 

Year 4 Teacher 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

Visit to Theatre Royal – Wednesday 27th February 2019 
 

Child’s Name: _______________________________     Class: 4 

 

I give my permission for my child to visit the Theatre Royal on Wednesday 27th February 2019. I acknowledge 

the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is some level of risk in 

every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved. 

 

I believe my child to be medically fit to undertake this visit. 

 

I enclose a cheque/cash/BACs (please circle) of £14 (Cheques should be made payable to Hollygirt School) 

 

Please note that this trip is not refundable and by signing the consent form you are agreeing to the cost even if 
your child does not take part in the visit. 

 

Signed:  ___________________________________     Date: _________ 

Please return to Miss Purchase by Monday 28th January 2019 


